Hilltown Township Supervisors
Special Meeting
September 16, 1974

The meeting was called to order by the Vice-Chairman,
Dale Hartshorne.

Agenda for meeting being as follows:
1. Decision on H. & K, Materials
2. Contaminated Wells
3., Remedial Strip- Houte 11%
4, Opening bids received on repaving Reliance Road.

After reviewing all the testimony of the six nights of
hearings on the petition of H. & K. Materials, a decision was
reached to deny H., & K. Materials "szecial industrial zoning".

Mr, Hartshorne reported he had received a phone call
from Mr. Thomas Salvadore of the Bucks County Health Dept. in
response to the letter written by Mr. Hartshorne to Mr. Salvadore.
The problem of the contaminated wells has been turned over to 2
Mr, Al Wells of Nashaminy Manor Court. A detailed study will be
conducted on this matter.

Feryl Spanninger read a letter received by the supervisors
from Penn Dot denving the request to have the remedial strip re-
moved on Route 11% at Hilltown Plaza. There were guite a few
residents of that area present at the meeting. Mr. John Konyk,
owner of the shoe store on Route 113, presented a copy of a ftele-
gram he sent to Governor Shapp concerning this problem. Mrs.
Gutekunst was instructed to call Kimco Corp. of Roselyn, N.Y.
asking for a meeting between their engineer and interested parties.

Chief Boose should also have available the number of accidents re--i -

ported in that area since this remedial strip was installed by the
state.

Bids were opened for the repaving of Reliance Road. Bids
received were as follows;

1. Allen Myers $3%,489.40
2. Drum Construction 3%,913%.00
3, P,K.Moyer & Son 41,3%82.00
ts Sosevh Clccone.&-Sons 46,5%5.00
5. H, &.x. Materials 34.,577.00
6. Morello Excavating 3%,166.00

Mr., Leister of Richard Cowan & Associates will review same and
gsend report to our next meeting.

Respectfully submitted

Dorothy Giitekunst,
Secretary-Treasurer




